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Withdrawal of the Tamworth Local Plan 2011-2028 

 
In accordance with the requirements of Regulation 27 of the Town and Country 
Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, Tamworth Borough Council 
hereby gives formal notice of the withdrawal of the Tamworth Local Plan 2011-2028.  
The resolution to withdraw the Tamworth Local Plan was made on the 19th March 
2013 by decision of the Full Council. The resolution to withdraw was made under the 
provisions of Section 22(1) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as 
amended) and provides for a local planning authority to withdraw a local 
development document at any time up to its adoption.  
 
 
Further Information  
If you have any queries concerning this matter please contact a member of the 
Development Plan Team:  
Marmion House  
Lichfield Street 
Tamworth 
Staffordshire  
B79 7BZ 
Telephone: 01827 709279  
E-mail: developmentplan@tamworth.gov.uk 
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